
 

 

 National Patients’ Organisation – Malta  

On the occasion of the Patients’ Rights Day 

Celebrated on the 18th April 
 

On the occasion of the 14th celebration of the Patient’s Rights Day, the 
National Patients’ Organisation - Malta would like to express its appreciation 
and recognize the professional work that is being made by European Health 
Authorities and all stakeholders involved in their tremendous efforts to 
contain as much as possible this pandemic.    

Covid-19 made us all aware, that there is nothing more precious than 
health.  We all realized the responsibilities that each and every one of us 
has, to take the best care of our health and that of others.  We are sure that 
after covid-19 many of us will take the appropriate steps towards improving 
our health by making the real life changes from reducing stress to making 
the necessary nutritional changes that will bring about significant difference.   
Through the implementation measures taken we became more aware of the 
importance of hygiene for the prevention of disease. 

NPO- Malta wants to ensure patients that this organisation will endeavor 
with its campaign in raising awareness on Patients Rights by continuing to 
work with and support patients to voice their concerns as it has been doing 
through the last three years! 

 

 

Irene Schembri 

President 
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